
May Twelfth
Nineteen Hundred Sixty One

Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc. 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:
Many thanks for your letter of May 10.
Please keep the Edwards group secure - no item 

should escape. My interest is as I previously stated. I 
will see you before June first to complete arrangements.

Again, with warm regards, I am,
Sincerely yours,
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